
Received: 04:31 PM CST, 12/16/2014
From: Amanda Heiman, Park District of Oak Park Recreation Program Manager
Subject: Thank you FREE RANGE at the Trolley!

Good Evening All,

I wanted to send each one of you a sincere thank you for participating in the Santa Trolley Event!  Your music added such a
jovial, positive, happy and energetic vibe to the experience; people couldn’t help but leave the mansion grinning ear to ear!  I
have been part of this event for the past four years and I would have to say that this year was by far the most successful –
thanks to you all!

 

BJ meet with Jessica to plan, organized the time slots for players, and got creative with costumes – a special warm thank
you to her!!  I wish everyone a safe and happy holiday . . . thank you again!

Respectfully,


